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F. Marshall Deterding 
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Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Re: Docket’No. 001825-WS; Application for amendment of Certificates 242-W and 185s to 
include additional territory in Broward and Palm Beach Counties by Parkland Utilities, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Deterding: 

This letter addresses three deficiencies in the aforementioned application. Staff does not 
have a copy of Exhibit G, the Affidavit of Customer Mailing, or, the utility’s current certificates for 
amendment (Rule 25 -30.03 6 (3) (p)) . 

Additionally, staff would like to review the requests of the several owners or managers of the 
immediately adjacent properties who have asked for water and wastewater service (see Exhibit A, 
Part 11, Need for Service), as is provided for in Rule 25-30.036(2)(b)( 1). If copies of those requests 
could be made and forwarded to staff, it wouId be appreciated. Specifically we are interested in how 
many residences with wells exist now who want service from Parkland, and also what development 
interest exists and has been conveyed to the utility regarding the undeveloped agricultural land. 

The original and four copies of the response to the information requested in this letter should 
be filed with the Commission on or before March 26,2001. When filing the response, please be 
sure to reference the docket and to direct the response to : 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Affirmative ActiodEqual Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: http://www.floridapsc.com Internet E-mail: contact@psc.stale.n.us 



F. Marshall Deterding 
Page 2 
February 2,2001 

Should you have any questions concerning the information requested in this letter, please 
contact Mr. Tom Walden, of my staff, at (850) 413-6950. 

Sincerely, 

Patti Daniel, Chief 
Bureau of Certification 

PD/tj w 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Lowe, Messer, Walden) 
Division of Legal Services (Cibula) 
Division of Records and Reporting 


